
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

February 13th, 2019 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ DPW Garage 

  

 

Members: Joel Smith, Marc Cray, Tracy Seavey, Jacqulyn Riendeau and John Olmstead-Selectmen Representative   
 

Present:  Joel Smith, Marc Cray, Jax Riendeau, Tracy Seavey, John Olmstead and Coordinator: Julie Lonergan. 
 

Meeting opened at 7:00pm.   
 

Meeting Minutes: A motion was made by Cray and seconded by Huckins to accept the meeting minutes for the January 8, 2019 

Recreation Commission monthly meeting with any corrections.   Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous.  

Financials: The Commission reviewed the financial sheets of expenses and revenues for January 2019. Lonergan updated that the 

Treasurer said we have too many checks written and need to limited to five per month. Lonergan will speak with the Treasurer and 

get back to the Commission in March with a solution.  

Revolving Fund Expenses: A motion by Cray seconded by Seavey not to exceed $1,150.00: Boston Flower Show tickets and 
transportation $800.00 and Easter Egg Hunt $350.00.  Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous. 
 

Summer Cap Brochure: The brochure was discussed and there was a discussion on the start date. Staff from last year clearly said 
they needed time to set up. The scheduled is school ends on Friday and camp starts on Monday. Lonergan will speak with Dolly and 
come up with a plan that works for all.  
 

Coordinator Update:  
Before & After School: Program is busy and doing well. Lonergan noted having a staff member there for an hour helps the program 
out and allows more flexibility in activities offered.   
 

Youth Basketball:  Program is winding down and scheduled to end on Saturday, March 9th. The 3rd &4th grade co-ed team won 

the Franklin tournament this year, kudos to the team and coaches.  

Yoga: Tuesday 10am & Friday at 3:45pm continues at the Library.  

Gunstock Outreach Program: 38 participants with 24 from Sanbornton. Lessons have started and there is three more this 

season.  

Easter Egg Hunts: Scheduled for Saturday, April 20, 2018. Discussion on moving the hunt to a new place and possible changing 

how the hunt is done.  

Other Business: Lonergan updated that she has been updating the Town website with past meeting minutes.  

 A motion was made by Cray and seconded by Seavey 7:26pm to adjourn. Vote: Affirmative-Unanimous 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 19th, 2019 7:00 pm at the Highway Garage.   

Respectfully Submitted:  

Julie Lonergan, Coordinator  

 

These minutes are in draft form and are subject to review/change and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


